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The City of Georgetown, in cooperation with the Texas Department of
Transportation, has identified proposed improvements for
Austin Avenue from Morrow to 2™ Streets including two bridges
crossing the North and South Forks of the San Gabriel River.

PROPOSED
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« Rehabilitate the existing bridges

E Morrow St.

\/ == and maintain the railings
« Construct a new pedestrian bridge
San Gabriel Village Blvd. to the east
| .
2 « Construct a 10-foot sidewalk on
%, £ =aase | the east side of Austin Avenue and
£ HILECES 6-foot sidewalk on the west side of
g E 4th St. Austin Avenue at the San Gabriel
t E sth St. & Village Boulevard and 2™ Street

E 6th St.

intersections

Visit the online virtual open house or attend the final
open house to learn more.

Open House

March 26 from 4-7 p.m.
Georgetown City Hall
808 Martin Luther King Jr. St.

Virtual Open House

austinave.georgetown.org

Reach out with questions and submit any comments by
April 12, 2020:

Web: austinave.georgetown.org
Email: austinave@georgetown.org
Phone: 512-930-2544

Mail: Austin Avenue Bridges Project
PO Box 409, Georgetown, TX 78627

The City of Georgetown takes every reasonable effort to accommodate the needs of the public. The open
house will be in English, if you have a special communication accommodation or need for an interpreter, a
request can be made. If you have a disability and need assistance, special arrangements can also be made to
accommodate most needs. Please call (512) 930-2544 at least two working days prior to the meeting. Please
be aware that advance notice is requested as some accommodations may require time for the City to arrange.

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental
laws for this project are being, or have been, carried-out by TxDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a
Memorandum of Understanding dated December 9, 2019, and executed by FHWA and TxDOT.



